
 

 

 COVID-19 Travel Agent Advisories 

 

 For U.S. travel agency assistance or related questions and information, 

please call our U.S. sales office during normal business hours. For 

Australia and New Zealand travel agency assistance, please refer to the 

Australia Travel Agent News and New Zealand Travel Agent News pages. 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



  


